NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
CITY OF GAYLORD PLANNING COMMISSION
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 12, 2024, AT 7:00 PM
305 E. MAIN STREET, GAYLORD, MICHIGAN

On Wednesday, June 12, 2024, at 7:00 PM, the City of Gaylord Planning Commission will hold a
special meeting in the City Council Chambers at 305 E. Main Street, Gaylord, Michigan, for the
purpose of reviewing the site plan of Northwoods Delivery.

The City Council will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals with
disabilities at the meeting upon 72-hour notice to the City. Individuals with disabilities requiring
auxiliary aids or services should contact the City by writing or calling Erika Peters at 989-732-
2912.

This notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act, Public Act 267 of 1976, as
amended, (MCL 41.72a(2)(3)), and the Americans with Disabilities Act.

CERTIFICATION
| posted copy of this notice in a prominent and conspicuous place at City Hall, 305 E. Main Street,
Gaylord, Michigan, at least 18 hours prior to the time of the meeting, and caused a copy to be
posted on www.cityofgaylord.org.

Date Posted: 6/7/24 L

Signature:




